
TOWN OF STRATTON 

SCHOOL BOARD 

 

Notice of Rescheduled Meeting 

 

The Stratton School Board has rescheduled September’s School Board Meeting from Thursday, 

September 3, 2015 to Thursday, September 10, 2015 at 7:00pm at the Stratton Town Office, 9 

West Jamaica Rd. in Stratton. 

 

Posted:  August 26, 2015 

 

David Kent Young 

Stratton Town Clerk 


